
PDC Membership Meeting Minutes
Date: Wednesday April 22, 2015
Time:  7:30 to 9:00 PM
Location: Dunn Loring Administrative Center – Room 108
2334 Gallows Road, Dunn Loring
Primary Speakers:   Delegates Mark Keam, Marcus Simon and Senator Dick Saslaw
Primary Topics:   
-  PDC By-Laws
-  Report from Richmond
-  I-66 Project
 
1)   PDC By-Laws
The Providence District Council (PDC) was officially incorporated 4/15/15.  For additional details 
on the PDC bylaw changes, refer to: http://providencedistrictcouncil.org/proposed-bylaws/
 
2)   Report from Richmond
Delegates Mark Keam, Marcus Simon and Senator Dick Saslaw gave reports from the Richmond 
General Assembly session held in April.
 
Many bills and topics were discussed, including Ethics Reform, license plate photos, bringing 
innovative companies to our area, and legalizing medical marijuana oils to treat epilepsy patients, 
to name a few.
 
To find out more about the bills introduced in the 2015 session and their status, go 
to:https://lis.virginia.gov/cgi-bin/legp604.exe?151+lst+ALL
 
3) I-66 Project
Delegates Mark Keam, Marcus Simon and Senator Dick Saslaw gave additional information about 
the local I-66 expansion project and answered questions.   The CTB and VDOT are working on 
other options.   The efforts of our community are being heard, though we must continue to apply 
pressure and communicate to the Governor, Commonwealth Transportation Board (CTB), Virginia 
Department of Transportation (VDOT) as well as our Delegates.  This can be done by attending 
meetings, keeping informed and continue to write letters.
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